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Prelude         Candy Unrau 

Welcome and Invocation Pastor Derek King 

Opening Song     “Praise God”                                        #70 

Worship Music    “A Hymn of Heritage”                 by Goering and Stucky 
             Schweitzer and Friends choir* 

Time with Children                              Pastor Derek King 

Worship Music     “Other Foundation”              by Jennifer Schrag 

Scripture Reading   Matthew 13-1-23         Pastor Kenzie Intemann 

Message   “Where Do We Go From Here?”           Nathan Stucky 

Song of Response  “Beauty for Brokenness”                    #712 

Prayer  

Benediction  

Worship Music           “Sing a Song of Praise”     by Jennifer Schrag 

Postlude  

*Directors: Bonita Howard & Jerry Toews (Brass) 
 Organ: Robin Schrag 
 Piano: Delonna Barnett 
 Trumpets:  Aaron Ratzlaff and Kyle Unruh 
 Trombones: Fred Bohnenblust and Eric Goering 
 



 
Sunday School, with Nathan Stucky, begins in the sanctuary ten minutes after the 
end of the worship service. 
 



To share a financial offering, please leave your donation in the vessel on the table 
in the Fellowship Hall. To give online, scan the QR code on the back page.  

 
OUR FAITH COMMUNITY 

 
Nursery: August 25: Ashley/Sam Shilts     September 1:  Marla and Bret Gillmore 
 
The peace lamp is lit as a reminder to pray for an end to violence in the world. We 
trust in the power of prayer, as we know that through prayer, all things are possible. 
 
The children’s offering the fall quarter will be for the Christian Soup Ministries 
in Hutchinson. If you would like to donate to their project, give your coins, bills, 
checks to a child to include in their offering.  
 
We will take donations for the work of our mission partners, Joseph and Rachel 
Givens, until Aug. 31. Please make checks payable to Eden with “mission partners” 
in the memo and drop off at the church office or with one of the commission 
members: Shirley Delk, Marla Gilmore, Bob Schrag, Renae Stucky or Perry Krehbiel. 
 
Choir practice will begin Wednesday, Sept. 4 at the church. Ladies chorus at 7:30 
p.m. and Chancel Choir at 8 p.m. Whether you have sung with a group before or are 
wanting to try it out, all are welcome! Or join us to sing on Sundays. 
 
Tractor Drivers Needed: We are looking for individuals who are willing to drive 
tractors/shuttle wagons for the Kansas State Fair on Friday, Sept. 13. The shifts are 

Remember In Prayer 
 
Juanita Graber is at Via Christi St. Frances Hospital.  
 
Carolyn Goering is receiving rehab at Newton Medical Center after a fall.  
 
Emmett Goering is making progress every day at Wesley. Continue to pray for 
Emmett and his parents, Austin and Courtney Goering. 
 

Lynn Kaufman at Presbyterian Manor recovering from knee surgery.  
 
Western District Conference Church Planting Commission: Let’s welcome 
the gift and blessing of a new day. Let’s pray and be thankful for the opportunities 
to build relationships and share the love of Christ. Pray for resolve and 
encouragement along with perseverance to keep trying. Pray for our leaders and 
those called and willing to plant churches and support their work across WDC.  



11 a.m.–2 p.m., 2–5 p.m. and 5–8 p.m. If you are willing to drive, please contact 
Kristin Kaufman at 620-381-3341.  

 
Sept. 8 is Peace Sunday at Eden. We will hear from Peter Goerzen, assistant 
professor of Bible and religion at Bethel College. 
 
CPR training: Saturday, Sept.14 at 9 a.m. at Eden.  Cost is dependent on the 
number registered.  Participants will need a laptop, tablet or phone.  If interested, 
please sign up on the form in the fellowship hall. 
 
Sept. 29 is Service Sunday at Eden.  The church will go into the community to do 
service projects.  If you have ideas of how we could serve our neighbors, please 
contact a commission member.   
 

 
Looking Ahead 

 
August 25: Worship with Schweitzer and Friends choir and guest speaker 
 No Sunday School for children 
August 27: Eden Leadership Team 7 p.m. at church office 
August 28: Worship Commission 6 p.m. at church office 
 

 
Last Week:       Attendance:   Worship: 183       Zoom: 5      SS: 116     
      Offering:  Budget: $6,360.00          SS: (Camp Mennoscah) $5.55 
 

 

 
Scan this QR code to give online through PayPal or Venmo.  

Eden Church Office: 109 E Hirschler St, Box 406, Moundridge KS 67107 
Office Hours: 8 a.m. to Noon Monday, Wednesday, and Friday 

Phone: 620-345-8320; Email: edenoffice@edenmennonite.org 
Eden Church building: 401 18th Ave, Moundridge, KS 67107 

Building Hours: 8 a.m. to 3 p.m. Sunday and Tuesday through Friday 
Phone: 620-345-8315 

Check out our website at www.edenmennonite.org   
Like us on Facebook 

 

Lead Pastor, Derek King Associate Pastor, Kenzie Intemann 

Cell Phone: 717-201-1147  580-302-4243 
dking@edenmennonite.org  kintemann@edenmennonite.org 
(Day off: Friday) (Day off: Friday) 
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